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Thursday 6th July 2023 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Class Organisation 2023 / 2024 
 
I am writing to inform you of next year’s class transition arrangements (please see below). 
 

Present Class Year Group from 
29/08/2023 

New Class from 
29/08/2023 

New Teacher 

New Starters Foundation FFG Mrs Gavagan 

New Starters Foundation FJP Miss Partridge 

FFG 1 1SV Miss Verity 

FAP 1 1MU/DR Mrs Upex/Mrs Robson 

1SV 2 2SM/AP Mrs Marshall/Mrs Parr  

1MU/DR 2 2RD Mrs Dunkley 

2NC 3 3KM Mrs Meadows 

2BP 3 3KC Mrs Clark 

Year 3 Mixing 4 4BP Mr Parker 

Year 3 Mixing 4 4CW Miss Worthington 

4CW 5 5CT Miss Thompson 

4CT 5 5BH Miss Hine 

Year 5 Mixing 6 6NC Mrs Clewlow 

Year 5 Mixing 6 6EJ Miss Jarvis 

 
For children moving into Years 4 and 6 you will receive a separate letter advising you of your child’s new 
class teacher. 
 
The children will meet their new class teacher(s) on Monday 10th July. Staff will communicate all appropriate 

information about the children to the next teacher to enable a smooth transition. 

 

 

Staffing news  

 

Mr Campbell and Mrs Fairman are retiring at the end of this academic year. Mrs Fairman has been at Little Hill 

for 21 years and Mr Campbell for 12 years; we would like to say a huge thank you for their years of dedication 

to Little Hill and wish them a relaxing retirement. 

 

We would also like to say ‘thank you’ to Mrs Gray, Mrs Hulls, Miss Applebee and Mr Roche as they are leaving 

us at the end of this term. We wish them all the very best with their next chapter.  

 

Please see attached the Academic Term Dates for 2023 / 2024. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely 

      
Mrs V Pankhania  
Headteacher  

http://www.littlehill.leics.sch.uk/

